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HAPPINESS
Our school is privileged to have an
incredible cohort of children who
consistently arrive at school brimming
with joy. It's an absolute delight to be a
part of their journey and witness their
rapid growth (which, in my opinion,
happens far too fast).

EXAMINATION
As the end of the year approaches, our
Intersen Phase learners will soon be
writing their final examinations. It's
essential that they remain focused on
academic activities during their
weekends and afternoons. I have full
faith in their abilities to excel, as they
have consistently demonstrated in the
past. Please refer to the recent
communication distributed this week
for more information on the
examination schedule.



SWIMMING
Our Grade R students have taken their
first splash in the "Water Safety"
program, and I'm bursting with pride!
Making sure our little ones stay safe
around water is a top priority, and I
know our parent community shares the
same excitement as I do about this
terrific initiative. Keep your eyes
peeled for more exciting updates on
this newest addition to our ECD
program in "The Buzz"!

FITNESS
FANTASY
It's uplifting to witness the progress in
our children's fitness levels as a result
of our more intense Physical Education
classes and extracurricular activities.
As the saying goes, champions are
made well before they reach the
starting line. Let's continue putting in
the hard work so that we can excel in
every discipline come the 2024 season.

DIWALI
Sending a sparkling Diwali greeting to
all our Hindu community, and a wish
for abundance and happiness in the
coming year!
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